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Imperial College Union 
Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) Report 

A report by the Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) 
 

 
Club Training 
 
Club training commenced last week and there are a total of 5 modules this 
year: Principal Officers, Sports Captains, Marketing, Meetings & Minutes and 
Finance. These will be delivered by a variety of staff and sabbs throughout 
June and we are currently organising some training sessions for September. It 
is anticipated that pod cast will also be made available on the union website 
for people to watch as a reminder. If you have not already booked your 
training session then you can do so at http://imperialcollegeunion.org 
 
 
Room Bookings 
 
The Room Bookings Committee has now met and clubs who have applied will 
be offered sessions in Ethos, Wilson House, JCR or the Sherman Lounge. 
Most clubs got their 1st preference, however with the number of clubs applying 
this year due to the Union Redevelopment, there were several which will have 
to settle for their second choice. This year Purchase orders will be made for 
on behalf of clubs as soon as they confirm their acceptance of their offer 
instead of individual clubs each writing a purchase order. 
 
 
Sub-warden Interviews 
 
I will be sitting on a couple of Sub-Warden’s interviews this month since there 
seems to be too many for Ben to handle alone 
 
 
Meetings 
 
I went to a number of college sports committee this year and discussed issues 
such as ULU withdrawing funding to the boat house which the medics use, 
BUSA strategy and other health and safety stuff. 
 
 
College Open Day 
 
I am helping with the organisation of College Open Day this year which will be 
held on 21st June. Any help will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
EL 
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